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I H R A 
Ivy Hills Residents’ Association 

 
Ivy Hills Association Board Meeting 
 
The July 17, 2019 meeting was held at Cross & Crown Lutheran Church 
 
Board members in attendance were: Greg McMullen, Tom Kashin, Katie Sammon, Amber House, 
Julie Norris, Liz Studor. 
 
Minutes: 

 The May 15, 2019 Meeting Minutes were not available to be reviewed and will need to 
be approved at the next meeting.  
 

Treasurer’s Report: 
 Katie Sammon presented the current financial report including current bills due. 
 IHRA is to make donations to BRAG and GACC. 

 
Activities: 

 Amber House reported that the garage sale advertising is in place; signs will be placed 
out the week of the sale; Greg will assist with a map. 

 The contracts and reservations for the first Sunday picnic are in place; the event will be 
a Mexican Fiesta. 

 Chris Sammon reported via proxy that the first three events had gone well; he is still 
hoping to have a July event; a Happy Hour event is planned for later in the year. 

 
Hospitality: 

 Greg Geller is procuring new pads for the welcome packages. 
 The committee will be pursing neighborhood and local business for discount coupons, 

etc. to add to the welcome packages. 
 
Social Media: 

 The neighborhood Facebook page has been fairly quiet. 
 
Newsletter: 

 The Spring newsletter is behind in being finalized and mailed.  It will now be a summer 
newsletter. 

 No advertising has been received for the newsletter for 2019. 
 A second shorter newsletter is still desired prior to the Annual Meeting. 
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Website: 
 Website is currently up to date. 

 
Streets/Snow Removal: 

 No report from Scott 
 
BRAG: 

 No report from Alison; no changes to items that are being monitored (Sound Wall is now 
2022; Nickle Plate is in study). 

 
Old Business 

 Nothing was reviewed. 
 
New Business 

 The Board approved collecting donations for the Koons Family Fund through the IHRA 
checking account. 

 The Board reviewed non-conforming IHRA members.  It was agreed to let this issue 
stand as is based on current practices that have been implemented. 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM 


